
 

Happy Spring Everyone! 

This time of year is so exciting, lots to see and explore!  This month, our focus 

will be on new life, baby animals, eggs and birds.  We need clean large egg 

shell pieces if you can bring us any.   

I know you are receiving lots of information regarding re-enrollment ,     

questionnaires, summer/next year’s plans and field trip notices.  Please, if 

you have not already, look for these papers in your mail folder in the sign in/

out book and return them to the basket on the counter at your earliest conven-

ience. 

If you are planning to re-enroll for the 2012-2013 school year, please do not 

delay!  we will offer our current students and siblings priority for the first 

week through April 5th.  The following week will be open to the public and 

spaces will be filled on a first come, first served basis.  You are our best adver-

tising, if you LOVE Little Diamonds, please tell your friends!  You will re-

ceive a $100.00 tuition credit for anyone that enrolls that you referred!   

Please take advantage of Scholastic books!  We place an order each month.  

You can order online or return the paper order the first week of every m0nth.  

We earn free books for all orders!  Order this month for Easter baskets!  Great 

gifts also, way better than candy :). 

Please join us for Spring clean up day, Friday morning , April 13th!  Week-

ends are just too busy.  We will work on beautifying our playground,      

planting our garden and finishing painting the inside of our Diner/Ice cream 

shop.  

A few friendly reminders/requests: 

 We are still getting cold days, please remember jackets or sweaters. 

 Please bring your old raw veggies and lettuce for our tortoise, St. Nick 

 Please only bring toys on share days. Thursdays and Fridays. 

Thank  you for your continued love and support of our school.   

Enjoy all of the new sights and sounds that Spring brings! 

Love, 

Ms. Robin 

Dates To Remember 

Now-April 5:  Priority re-enrollment for 

2012-1013 school year. 

April 6-9:  Spring Break 

April 13:  From 9-12, Spring Clean- up 

Day! 

April 19: Filed trip to Children’s Museum         

of Stockton 

May 10,11:  Mother’s Day Celebration 

May 24:  Graduation. Location TBD 

May 29,30:  Last days of school 

June 4:  Summer Session Starts 

Little Diamonds Extends an open  door policy.  You are always welcome and encouraged to learn with us! 

$100.00 

Earn a $100.00 tuition credit 

when you refer your friends to 

Little Diamonds for the      

2012-2013 school year! 

TELL YOUR FRIENDS! 

April, 2012 

Do you know? 

LDPS students get 20% off 

classes offered at BDKC? 

See Customer Service! 

Happy Spring! 

Reminder: 

Breakfast is served to  

children arriving before 8:00  

    “LIKE” US ON FACEBOOK FOR PICS & EVENTS! 



 


